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Peter J. Hanson

From: Breast Cancer Fund <donate@breastcancerfund.org>
Sent: Tuesday, September 8, 2015 11:38 AM
To: Peter Hanson
Subject: Thank you for your gift!

 

   

 

CLEAR SCIENCE | REDUCE YOUR RISK | BIG-PICTURE SOLUTIONS | DONATE  
Help us expose and eliminate the environmental causes of breast cancer. 
Together we can stop this disease before it starts. 

   
 

Dear Peter, 

On behalf of the Breast Cancer Fund, I would like to thank you for your gift of 

$300.00 on 9/8/15. 

Donations like yours fuel our groundbreaking work to stop breast cancer 

before it starts by eliminating the environmental links to the disease. 

One in 8 women today will be diagnosed with breast cancer. Yet only half of 

these cases can be tied to traditional risk factors like genetic inheritance, diet 

and reproductive history. More and more scientific evidence is linking breast 

cancer to the chemicals in our everyday environment—chemicals in our food, 

our products, our air and our water. 

At the Breast Cancer Fund, our job is to turn that science into solutions that 

reduce the risk for future generations. We educate people about safer choices, 

advocate for public policy that protects us all, and encourage companies to 

make safe products. 

We couldn't do this work without you. Thank you again for your generosity 

and support. 

Yours very truly, 
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Jeanne Rizzo, R.N. 

President and CEO 

Breast Cancer Fund 

The Breast Cancer Fund is a 501(c)(3) nonprofit organization. Your 

contribution to the Breast Cancer Fund is tax deductible to the extent 

permitted by law. Please consult with your financial or legal advisor for 

additional guidance regarding the specific deductibility of your gift. No goods 

or services were exchanged for this donation. 

 

Event/Donation Form: 2015 Peak Hike 
In Support Of: Nola Agha 
Date: Sep 8, 2015 11:38:14 AM 
Amount: $300.00 
Tracking Code: 3438-2401-1-224482-226282

Note: Your gift is tax deductible to the extent permitted by law. 

 

Visit us at: www.breastcancerfund.org  
Find Us On:  

Our mailing address is: 
Breast Cancer Fund 
1388 Sutter Street, Suite 400 
San Francisco, CA 94109-5400 
 
Our telephone: 
+1-866-760-8223 

Our e-mail: 
info@breastcancerfund.org 
 
Copyright (C) 2010 Breast Cancer Fund All rights reserved. 

 

 

 


